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17th June 2024 
 
 
Dear Parent / Carer,  

 
District Athletics Event 

 
It is with great pleasure that I write to inform you that your child has been selected to represent The Buckingham 
School at the District Athletics Event, taking place on Monday 24th June.  
 
This event will be held at Stantonbury Athletics Stadium, the address for which is as follows: 
Hillingdon Athletics Club 
1 Gatting Way 
Middlesex 
UB8 1ES 
 
The Itinerary for the day is below and a more detailed timetable will be given to all participants prior to the event. 
 

• 08:00   Students to arrive in school PE kit and head to the Jubilee Hall 
• 08:10  Register and confirmation of events by PE staff 
• 08:25   Students to depart from school by coach 
• 09:35   Arrival at Hillingdon Athletics Club 
• 16:00   Approx Event finish time 
• 16:15   Departure from Hillingdon Athletics Club via coach 
• 17:00-17:30  Approx arrival back at The Buckingham School 

 
Students will be taken and from the event via coach and are required to come to school in their correct 
Buckingham School PE Kit.  It will be a long day, therefore, we recommend they bring plenty to eat, drink, some 
waterproofs, suncream and running spikes if appropriate to their event. 
 
As this event will return after the end of the school day, you may wish to consider if alternative arrangements 
need to be made with regards to getting your child home. 
 
It is a requirement that all students willing to compete in this event are to attend the after-school Athletics Club, 
which takes place every Tuesday, 15:30 -16:.30 to practice for their events. It is also important that parents 
complete the Trip / Medical Consent Form which will be sent to you via email from a company called Evolve 
(please check your spam folder in case it is delivered there).  If you are happy for your child to take part, please 
complete and submit this form by Friday 21st June. Your child will not be able to take part if we have not received 
this consent form. 
 
In the meantime, if you have any questions please do not hesitate to contact me. 
 
Yours faithfully, 
 
Mr J Ribbans 
Curriculum Leader, PE 
jribbans@buckinghamschool.org 
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